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22/04/2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to our Summer Term 2014. I hope that you all had a good Easter break and made the most of the 

sunshine we had (although I am not sure where it has disappeared to today)! 

 

Over the holidays, Norwood School has had many site improvement activities taking place which I would like to share 

with you. 

 

Flower Beds 

Our flower beds are in full bloom and really brighten up our site. If you are of a green fingered nature and would like 

to work with school to further develop our grounds, including our garden area, please let school know. Your support 

would be very much appreciated. 

Tree Removal 

Peterborough City Council commissioned survey of all trees on the school grounds and this resulted in a few of our 

trees being removed from site. We will however compensate for this by planting saplings on our grounds. 

Widened Path 

Block paving has been installed on the access path from the Elter Walk entrance to school which has increased the 

area at the end of the path. Having been on the playground this morning, it is clear that it has helped with the 

congestion issues we have previously had. 

Bike Shelter and Shed 

Unfortunately, last half term, the bike shelter and shed were damaged over a weekend of vandalism. Repairs have 

been made to these two facilities and they are now in full working order. A huge thank you goes to the members of 

the community who reported the youths to the police. 

External Doors 

Our programme of door replacement has continued, with brand new doors for our Reception Class and cloakroom, as 

well as our Year 1 cloakroom.   

Year 3 Carpet 

Year 3’s carpet was very old and worn, so this morning the children returned to a classroom with a brand new carpet 

fitted. 

 

Also - just a reminder that letters, information and diary dates can all be found on our website at www.norwood-

school.co.uk 

 

Please let us know if there is anything else that would be useful to add to this site. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 


